
  

 

Our Ref:  JCO/kmd/Y8/pioneer  
 
October 2022 
 
 
  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Year 8 Trip to Activity Centre 
 
As you will remember, the extreme weather conditions at the end of last summer term forced 
the postponement of the Year 7 trip to Stottesdon Top Adventure Centre.  Despite our best 
efforts, we were not able to renew our booking with the centre and have made the decision to 
transfer the trip to a place which better meets our requirements. 
 
We are therefore pleased to inform you that a new trip has been arranged to the Pioneer 
Centre in Cleobury Mortimer on Monday, 21st November where students will be able to take 
part in archery, climbing and other team-building activities. 
 
Students will be transported to and from the centre and will return to school in time for the end 
of a normal school day (3:05pm).  They will need to bring a packed lunch with them and we 
recommend that they wear warm comfortable clothing and suitable footwear. 
 
Students not taking part in the trip will attend lessons as normal. 
 
If your child had not signed up for the trip last Summer but you would like them to join this trip, 
please contact the school by Wednesday, 2nd November so we can set up a payment through 
Parent Pay.  The cost of the trip is £35, which includes transport and insurance. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
                                                             
           
 
Mr J Cook 
Head of Year 8 


